[image: image1.png]crestline village

WATER DISTRICT












  Memo

To: Board of Directors

From: Alan E. Clanin, General Manager

Date: May 10, 2019
Subject: Sale of Surplus Case 580K Backhoe
The District received two bids for the purchase of the surplus 1990 Case 580K Backhoe S/N JJG0029547.  The two bids opened by General Manager Clanin and Field Supervisor Wood were from Leopoldo Orona Gonzalez for the amount of $12,000.00 and from Chris Heryford for the amount of $12,500.  The bid was discussed by District Staff as it did not meet the minimum bid requirement of $17,500. Other options for the sale of the vehicle were discussed.
Recommendation:  Authorize the General Manager to negotiate the price and accept the highest bid.


